
Date: 06/11/23 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar! 

INTERNÁTINAI, 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 

ThanksReaards, 

SESSION 2023-24 

We are thrilled to announce that in collaboration with AFS India (American Field Services) JPIS dedicating 7,8 & 9th of November, 2023 to the "Muthhi Bhar Anaaj 2.0 - A Handful of Grains with Diya" donation drive. We request all the students to donate items like rice, wheat/flour, pulses, sugar, millet, maize eto. It can be a packet or even a sack of grains, depending on your willingness and capacity to contribute. These contributions will be distributed to orphanages, old age homes, slums and underprivileged schools. Containers will be kept in the visitor's room, where students can come for the grains donation as per the time slot given to their respective class. 

Ms.AubChapdePrincipal) 
(principaolernational.co.in) 

Circular No.JPIS/23/171 

Let's come together to make it a memorable drive by spreading joy and giving back to our communities before Diwali. 
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